
Mr. Don Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 

Dear Don: 

21 July, 1969 

Nice to hear from you again. Damn Louis Dupree ! He ran 
off to Afghanistan without leaving me those cores and several 
other things. However, I should be able to describe the~ 
fairly accurately and I hope to have samples sometime during 
the year, and I'll either bring them down or send them to you 
when I get them. 

Your description of the field school makes me pine. I had 
wanted very much to come out an be a participant, but time 
was against me this year. Glad Lucy is working out so well. 
She's one of my favorite people around here. 

I just looked at a road map again, and realize that it will 
take me four to five days to drive from here. Since I can't 
really leave much before the 5th and I would like to stop 
for a day in the Tetons and in Boulder I think it would be 
better for me to say I'll arrive between the 11th and 13th. 
So please don't let me keep you from Lava Hot Springs on the 
9th and 10th. If I'm going to be delayed I'll call you. 
And I do think I'd rather visit you in Kimberly. 

It all sounds too good to be true, and I'm looking forward 
to seeing you again. If we have to change plans, I can be 
reached at my parent's home after 31 July. The address is 
101 N. Highland Pl., Croton-on-Hudson, N.Y., 10520. 

Yours sincerely, 

?>~ 
David Lubell 
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